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Dear parents and guardians, 

 

 

This week we celebrate St Patrick’s Day for the first time since 2019. We hope you all have 

a lovely long weekend.  

 

 School is closed on Thursday 17th and Friday 18th for St Patrick’s Day.  

 On Wednesday we are having a Lá Glas (Green Day). Children can dress up in green 

to celebrate St Patrick’s Day.  

 We are having a Easter Fund Raisitg Raffle to support families who have had to 

leave their country in Ukraine. Tickets are 50 c and all profits will be be given to 

agencies that support those who have had to leave their homes.  

 

 Children in the senior classes had Internet Safety Talks on the 8th and 9th of March. 

These talks were funded by the Board of Management.  

 Children in the Junior Classes had a Scoot to School Day on March 8th. Ms Gordon 

also organised Scooter Safety Workshops for the children.  

 Last week was Engineers Week. The children were involved in different projects 

throughout the school. Many thanks to Deirdre and Willie Lalor for visiting the Senior 

Classes to talk to them about working in engineering.  

 Well done to 5th class who had their lock down Mindfulness Work published in a 

book organised by Sligo Library. The book is called Breathe, Read, Relax. A special 

thanks for Ms Greene for organising this work.  

 Ms Cooney is preparing a choir for the Confirmation which takes place on April 3rd 

this year. Thank you to all the children who have offered to join the choir.  

 There are lots of lovely photos on our website at the moment showing some of the 

work that is happening in our school. Why not have a look! 
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 Thank you all for continuing to help keep our classrooms safe during Covid 19. 

Numbers of Covid are high everywhere at the moment. If there is a confirmed case of 

Covid in your child’s class we will send a text to let you know.  

Children who have symptoms of Covid 19 or children who have tested positive should 

not attend school.  
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